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We are a retired couple on a fixed income and wanting Brooking, Oregon to be our 

final home. We do not see this working if the rent increases by the proposed amount. 

We are in good health and look forward to contributing and volunteering in our 

community. 

Thank you for supporting us in favor of HB 3054. 


